From: |

Sent: 18 June 2024 19:50

To: ‘Samantha Owen’; 'EHDC - Planning Development Shared'
Cc: 'Aniela Glass'; admin@beechlands-rd-community.online;
Subject: Objection to Planning Application 55318/001
Attachments: Objection to Planning Application_55318-001.pdf

Dear Samantha Owen,

Thank you for all your help so far.

Please find attached my formal objection to the outline planning application 55318/001 for the proposed
development at Land west of Beechlands Road, South Medstead, Alton. | have no choice but to submit my
objections in piecemeal form due to the extensive nature of the application documents submitted by the
developers, which total 2,326 pages across both applications.

If the developers argue their case on the basis of Paragraph 11 of the NPPF, then | urge the planning authority to

consider these points and require a full planning application that provides comprehensive details and assessments.

Thank you for your attention to this matter. | look forward to your response.

Best regards,
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